
EMAIL SENT TO SCHOOLS THURSDAY 2 MAY 2013 

 

Hi Everyone 

 

I have done the draw for the two weeks of grading and this is now up on the website.  I have 

tried where possible to accommodate all requests however in some cases this just wasn't 

possible. 

 

With 82 teams in this season and to ensure this could be run across 2 nights, I have had to move 

the open girls grade to a Thursday night.  This will mean no girls teams will play on a Wednesday 

night. As advised on the registration form, some changes were likely to happen due to an 

increase in entries. 

 

If you have any major concerns, please let me know prior to Tuesday morning so I can look into it 

for you.  As you can appreciate, changing the draw on the scheduled game day is disrupting 

for all and especially the players.   

 

At this stage I have not separated the u15 Boys category and I am also looking into separating 

the open boys category dependent on numbers.  The development grades for these 

competitions will NOT qualify for GABT. 

 

Looking forward to a fantastic season. 

 

 

TO VIEW GAMES ON THE WEBSITE: 

 www.wwabi.org.nz 

 click on 'LEAGUE FIXTURE/RESULTS' 

 Scroll down to either Wednesday or Thursday dependent on your competition 

 Click Fixture to view game 

 For Round 2 next week - please click number '2' in the rounds above 

 

PLEASE NOTE: ROUND 2 

IS 

 MORE THAN LIKELY TO CHANGE PLEASE KEEP CHECKING THE DRAW WEEK COMMENCING 

13 MAY 

I WILL ALSO ADVISE IF ANY CHANGES 
 

 

Kind Regards 

  

Nicky Fuaiva'a   

Leagues Manager   

Waitakere West Auckland Basketball inc.  (wwabi) 

Mobile: (021) 657 786  (best contact number) 

Office: (09) 966 3109 

Fax: (09) 912 2991 

 Email: admin@wwabi.org.nz  Web:   www.wwabi.org.nz 

        

http://www.wwabi.org.nz/
tel:%28021%29%20657%20786
tel:%2809%29%20966%203109
tel:%2809%29%20912%202991
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=admin@wwabi.org.nz
http://www.wwabi.org.nz/

